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Dear Faculty and Staff Members/Students,

As you all are aware, in case of any emergency, giving priority to safety, all the departments, Centre,
offices, high-rise residential buildings, and related lifts available on the premises are provided with Emergency
number boards by the Safety Office to provide appropriate assistance within a reasonable minimum response
time. But with great pain, we have to write that, in many places, these Emergency number boards are being
received in a damaged state by the safety office. It is clear from the attached pictures that the emergency number
boards are being deliberately tempered. The emergency number boards have been provided with safety in mind
for all. Hence, it should not be damaged/damaged in any way. Please cooperate in maintaining the emergency
number board in proper candition on the premises. If you see someone doing such an act, please inform the
Safety Office. ;

Stay healthy, stay safe,
Thank you.

WA AT
Safety Officer

“Carefulness costs you nothing, Carelessness may cost you your life”



